
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 5 Newsletter – Thursday 20th October 2022 
 

Year 5 have had an excellent first half term. We have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the 
children, and they have achieved so much already! We wish all our children and their families 
a very happy October half term; we hope they enjoy a well-deserved rest ready for the lead 
up to Christmas! 

Home Learning:  

Every Thursday, your child will be set a piece of homework on Google Classrooms comprising 
of Maths and English (reading and SPAG) which is to be returned the following Thursday. 

Spellings: 

Your child will receive a piece of spelling homework every Monday (to be returned the 
following Monday) which will indicate the spelling pattern that they will be tested on the 

following Monday. The week after half term, we will be looking at: -tious words 

Reading:  

Please remember that it is expected that: 

 Children will read (any book) at home at least 4 times a week 

 This reading is to be recorded in their planners either themselves with an adult signature 
or by an adult who has listened to them read 

 Their planner must be brought into school each day and taken home each day 

 Children can log their reading on GoBoom if they wish- log ins are available  

PE  

Indoor PE: Thursday for 5GN 

Swimming: Thursday for 5KJ - On the days your child is swimming, they must come to 

school in their school uniform, with a bag containing their swimming kit and a towel. 

Outdoor P.E for both classes: Tuesday. Now the weather is getting colder, please make 

sure your child comes with tracksuit bottoms/jumper/coat. 

Celebration Assembly 

On Tuesday 1st November, Year 5 will be hosting their celebration assemblies. Parents and 
carers can visit school between 9.00 - 9.30am and 2.30 – 3.00pm on this day and spend 
time looking through your child’s work with them in the hall. They are very excited and proud 
to be able to show off their learning, so please come along if you can make it! 

DT Day 

Thank you to all the parents and children who brought in cardboard for our DT day. It was 
greatly appreciated.  
 
Thank you for your support across the whole half term.  
 

With best wishes,   
 

Mrs Jennings and Miss Newton  


